
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calder Newsletter – Autumn 1 

Road Safety and Bikeability 

We started the year by learning 

to cross the road safely and 

riding our bikes effectively. We 

learnt to carefully cross the road 

by following the simple steps of 

STOP, LOOK, LISTEN, THINK 

(Is it safe to cross?), hold hands 

and WALK. We also learnt to 

manoeuvre our bikes, glide and 

ride them. 

 

 

 

 Harvest 

In RE, we have been learning about Harvest. We took a 

walk in our local area to see the different fruits that are 

growing in the hedgerows. We have been looking at the 

story, the Little Red Hen in English so linked it with our 

RE by making bread. We mixed, kneaded, proved, baked 

and ate our bread rolls. 

Life Education 

We had a visit from Harold 

the Giraffe to learn all about 

keeping our body safe. 

  Drawing 

In Art, we have been learning all about lines. We have 

experimented with a variety of medias to draw a range of 

lines. We have used our line knowledge to find patterns and 

textures and then extend the lines further. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

       

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

    
 

To find out more about what we have been up to, why not look on our school website 

(https://www.ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk/) or Facebook page (Ribchester St 

Wilfrid’s C of E Primary School). 

If you wish to visit, please give us a call 01254 878300 or email bursar@ribchester-st-

wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk or come to our Open Afternoon (Friday 4th November: 1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

Explore and Learn Time 

During our independent learning, we have been busy building our friendships, our 

communication skills, teamwork, imagination, knowledge and skills and problem solving. 

Autumn Week 

To start our Autumn week, we went on an Autumnal walk. We observed the different fruits 

and vegetables grown in the local allotments. We noticed the changes in leaf colour and 

discussed the different types of weather. 

We also expanded our cooking skills by learning to chop using the bridging method to allow us 

to make pumpkin soup as well as perfecting the rubbing method to make apple crumble. 


